
Many thanks to Aegean Dogs e. V. 

 

Adoptive parents, friends, and sponsors have once again ensured that the 
food store is well stocked for the next quarter through our German support 
association, Aegean Dogs e. V. (www.aegean-dogs.de). We were able to 
purchase dry dog and cat food (for Gastone, Kermit, and Philippe). 

 

 

 

Many thanks to everyone who supports our animal shelter so energetically 
and tirelessly. You know that we couldn't keep all this going without you. 

 

By the way: Please don't forget that you can support us via 
https://www.wecanhelp.de/412357002/statistic 

You can easily support us free of charge with every purchase you make! 
Please join in. 

Your Animal Protection team 
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